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August 21, 2025 
 
 
 
Bruce Reimers 
New Prague Utilities 
118 Central Avenue N 
New Prague, MN  56071 
 
 
Re: Power Plant Generation Site Grading 
 New Prague, Minnesota 
 DGR Project No. 417209 
 
 
Dear Bruce:  
 
KA Witt Construction of New Prague, MN is the low proposal for the above referenced project 
with a proposal of $101,295.00. DGR recommends New Prague Utilities award the construction 
contract to the low bidder subject to receipt of all contract documents in proper form.  
 
Please feel free to call me if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
DGR Engineering 
 
 
 
Daniel L. Van Schepen, P.E. 
 
cc: KA Witt Construction 


